Music Monday: Tap dancing
deacons from the Pontifical North
American College

If you need a smile on your face to start the new week, check out this footage posted
from the Pontifical North American College in Rome.

Two deacons who are studying there did a tap dancing duel after a small chorus
sang “Give My Regards to Broadway” at the April 30 Annual Rector’s Dinner. An
appreciative audience of seminarians, priests, bishops, cardinals, and laity tapped
their own feet and pulled out their phones to record the merriment.

When in Rome...

Enjoy and have a great week!!


https://www.archbalt.org/music-monday-tap-dancing-deacons-from-the-pontifical-north-american-college/
https://www.archbalt.org/music-monday-tap-dancing-deacons-from-the-pontifical-north-american-college/
https://www.archbalt.org/music-monday-tap-dancing-deacons-from-the-pontifical-north-american-college/

